
 
 

 
 

DIRECTOR’S HEARING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
TUESDAY, JUNE 11, 2024 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled City of West 
Hollywood Community Development Department Director’s Hearing at 5:00 p.m. 
has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items. 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the City of West Hollywood Community Development 
Department Director’s Hearing will be a regular meeting on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 
at 5:00 p.m., at West Hollywood City Hall, Community Conference Room – 1st 
Floor, 8300 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 
 
 
 

 Gabriele Gonzales 
   

GABRIELE GONZALES, ADMINISTRATIVE SPECIALIST III 
TO THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
 
State of California )  
County of Los Angeles )  
City of West Hollywood )  
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk, and that this document was posted on: 
 
Date:  May 23, 2024 
Signature:\\Alyssa T. Poblador\\   
Office of the City Clerk 
 
 
 
Мы сообщаем вам об обсуждении проекта. Для дополнительной 
информации на русском языке звоните: 323-848-6826. 

City of West Hollywood 
Community Development 
Department 
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